Clubs and Societies Board
15" June 2009

RCC Request for More Contingency
A note by Jenny Wilson (RCC Chair)

Yes, once again the RCC has run out of contingency money- apparently this is
historically reoccurring, but not frequent enough for it to be worth us asking for
more. Last week (on the 4™ of June) the RCC approved contingency claims to the
value of:

£536.74 (Repair of the Snooker Room on the 3" floor of the Union due to the
Union’s poor provision of security)

£150 (For RCS Motor due to being forced to move garage).

We have £246.10 left in the RCC contingency fund.

This leaves a deficit of £440.64

Can we have an extra £440.64 please?

| would argue that this has been a year of particularly expensive contingency claims-
we have had 2 in particular from Canoe club and Dance Company which together
made £735, and have averted another expensive one by successfully getting Sport

Imperial to pay for the repairs of the Snooker room when it was ruined by vandals.

Our latest finance report is available at:
https://workbench.union.ic.ac.uk/finance/transactions.php?Code=100&Year=08-09

Academic year ending June:

2008 — Spent: £251.96

2007 — Spent: £1743.10

2006 — Spent: £1083.48

2005 — Spent: £662.81

2004 — Spent: £1685.06 (a bad year — glider and boat repairs)
(not tracked before that).
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